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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re:  Barcelona Football Tour – COVID Restrictions 
  

As it stands now there are no COVID restrictions for entering Spain. However, 

there is no guarantee that this will be the case when we travel. 

 

To avoid the possibility of having to pay for an antigen test 24 hours before we 

travel and risk your child might test positive, your child would have had to have 

had 2 COVID vaccinations. Each vaccination would have to be at least 3 months 

apart and the second one within at least 14 days of travelling.  

 

If your child has not yet had any vaccinations and you want him to be fully 

vaccinated before we travel then the first vaccination would need to be 

organised within the next 2 weeks, I would suggest by the 1st of December.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this further. 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Mann 
 
Mr M Mann 

CTL P.E 

 

 

 


